WCHS BAND BOOSTERS MEETING MINUTES
MONDAY, FEBRUARY 2, 2015
7:00 PM

[bookmark: _GoBack]President Charlie Zimmerman called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm.  There were 18 booster members present along with Mr. Tallman.  The minutes from the January meeting was read by members.  Chad Allaman made a motion to accept the minutes as written, Cami Avis seconded, and minutes were approved.  The treasurer’s report for January was reviewed by members.  Several suggestions were made to possibly get student band accounts paid up.  They were having a set amount as a maximum cut off amount that the students could use, include negative balances on personalized registration forms, and a letter from Mr. Tallman to encourage fundraising to pay off any negative balance a student owes.  Michelle Hector made a motion to accept the treasurer’s report as written, Cindy Toyne seconded, and treasurer’s report was approved.

Mr. Tallman’s Corner:
Mr. Tallman gave his report to the members.  Mr. Tallman stated that 6 students are going to IMEA with 3 of those students being in the honor band which is a wonderful number.  Eighteen students are going to Western.  Mr. Tallman requested $1,200.00 to pay accompanists which cover 42 events.  Last year the band used 2 accompanists and this year will be using 4 accompanists.  So far nine bands have stated they will be at the Invitational this year.   Mr. Tallman made the second reading of the 2015-2016 budget.  Charlie Zimmerman stated he would like the executive board to meet with Mr. Tallman to go over the budget prior to the March meeting.
 
Committees:
Fundraising – Chair Cindy Jewell-Miller submitted an informational sheet in regards to the fruit fundraiser for the next chair.  Mr. Tallman stated that the pizza and cheesecake fundraisers will be sold at the same time and pick up will be the same day as well on March 28. 

Puttin’ on the Ritz – Chair Cindy Toyne stated the ticket price will remain the same as last year with $15 for adults and $10 for ages 10 and under.  Doors will open at 5 pm with dinner being served at 6 pm.  There will be a table set up to sell window decals, signs and clothing.  Mr. Tallman stated that the puppy is okay for the auction and that there are 8 administrators that need to be invited along with their spouses.
 
Spring Awards Bandquet – A chair is still needed for this event.


Old Business:
Banna Chluain Meala Band – Charlie Zimmerman stated this opportunity for any band family to host students will be publicized next month.

New Business:
Avanti’s Night – Charlie Zimmerman stated the band boosters have the opportunity to have a fundraiser at Avanti’s like we did for Logan’s.  It was decided to hold the fundraiser on Tuesday, March 10 from 4:00 to 8:00 pm which includes dine in, carry out or delivery up to School Street. 

Tammy Miller made a motion to adjourn the meeting, Jess Bochart seconded, and meeting adjourned at 8:15 pm.  Next meeting will be held on Monday, March 2, 2015 at 7:00 pm at WCHS.


Respectively submitted,
Kim Sheets
Band Boosters Secretary

